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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Helmets to Hardhats Statement Honoring Veterans Day 2022

Washington, D.C. – November 11, 2022 – Today, Helmets to Hardhats Executive Director Martin Helms issued the following statement in recognition of Veterans Day:

“Have you ever raised your right hand to take an oath? Have you ever stood in a formation on a parade field or deck of a ship? Have you ever done physical training, ate breakfast, and dawned a uniform to start the workday before the sun comes up? Have you ever hugged a loved one, said goodbye to that loved one, and had the thought in the back of your head that this may be the last time they see you? Do you have a companion to this day that you would stop everything on a dime if they needed you no matter when or where? Have you caught yourself thinking of a good friend and wondered if things would have happened differently, where would they be today?”
Chances are if you have answered yes to these questions above you are a veteran. A veteran is an unselfish American that sets aside their interests for the greater good and defense of this great country. Sacrifices by veterans come in many magnitudes including sweat, family, time, blood, pain, tears, and death. Today, Helmets to Hardhats honors all veterans and active service members for their commitment and sacrifices for this country. Every day, Helmets to Hardhats will embrace our country’s military for their never-ending and ongoing efforts. God Speed.”
###

Media Contact: Kaitlyn Seger | 202-600-1657 | kseger@helmetstohardhats.org

About Helmets to Hardhats:
Helmets to Hardhats (H2H) is a national, nonprofit program that connects transitioning active-duty military service members, veterans, disabled veterans, National Guard and Reservists with earn-as-you-learn skilled training and quality middle class career opportunities in the construction industry. The program is designed to help military service members successfully transition back into civilian life with world renowned, federally approved Registered Apprenticeship training provided at no cost to the veteran by the affiliated unions of North America’s Building Trades Unions (NABTU) and with no prior experience required. The three to five year earn-while-you-learn Registered apprenticeship teaches service members everything needed to become a construction industry professional specialized in a particular craft. Furthermore, because these apprenticeship programs are regulated and approved at both federal and state levels, G.I. Bill benefits can be used to supplement veterans’ income while they learn valuable career skills and on the job training. 
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